
November 13, 2024 

RYBA Board Meeting 

 

Agenda: 
 

Our Mission: The RYBA basketball program is designed to provide boys and girls with a fun 

environment to develop basketball skills, good sportsmanship, and an appreciation for teamwork 

while representing the Roseville community. 

 

Our Vision: A future to provide opportunities to compete at all levels. A future where the Roseville 

program is held in high regard. A future where each player is encouraged to be their best.  

 

Our Values: Sportsmanship, competitiveness, fun, safety, teamwork, quality, opportunities for all, 

ethics, leadership, citizenship, and accountability. 

 

1. WELCOME (2 min)      Brian / Chad 

2. Girls Travel Update      Jason 

3. Boys Travel Update      Chris (absent) 

4. Boys Tournament Update     Alana/Megan via email 

5. Girls In House       Tim  

6. Boys In House       Tim/Chad 

7. Little Hoopers Update      Rory/ Becky 

8. Volunteer Update      John via email 

9. Social Media/Website      Melissa via email 

10. Uniform and Off-Season Training    Sara Burns 

11. Fundraising Update      Sarah Barsness 

12. Trusted Coaches Update     Tim 

13. Equipment Update      Brian  

14. Budget/Financial Review (if needed)    Everyone (Joanna Email)  

15. Other Topics       Everyone 

16. Adjourn 

 

MISSION CRITICAL  

● Recruit treasurer in training to start FY26 

 

PARKING LOT 

 

WISH LIST 

● Connect with district social workers/phy ed teachers to find kids who want to play ball but 

money is an obstacle for next season’s registration 

● Create a 12‐month calendar detailing RYBA activities, timelines, and deadlines for future 

boards/volunteers  

● Host a town hall and invite the RYBA community to hear the vision, values, and mission and 

provide input to make the association thrive 

● Establish a “bigger than basketball” program. How to expose kids to community service, art, 

different activities outside basketball  



Minutes: 
  

Melissa- SM/Website Update 

● Board meetings for Nov. and Dec. were added to the website calendar for all. I'll add 

January and February soon. 

● The Board Members section of the website has been updated for this year.  

● The Meeting Minutes for 2023 are all uploaded and I'm working on getting a few more 

from 2024 posted. Thanks to Liz for getting some of them posted on the shared drive 

for me, I'll hopefully get them posted online by the next meeting. 

● We've had several posts each month on Facebook. Sarah B has been highlighting our 

sponsors with posts and we posted several photos of our travel girls basketball teams 

from last week that won trophies. Those reached 500-900 people depending on the 

post! 

Alana- Boys Tournament Update 

● The boys tournament continues to move along nicely - we almost had a Mounds View 

gym scheduling debacle with in-house but Chad helped that get smoothed out! Thanks 

Chad!! 

● We are at 133 teams - the goal is to surpass last year's registration of 172! We need 

more 4A teams if you happen to hear folks talking or know of any organizations looking 

to send some more teams. We will be trying to recruit!  

Tim- Girls In House/Misc. 

● Trusted Coaches Training  

● IH & travel - 2 GIH coaches, 1 BIH coach, 1 travel coach with outstanding training items 

● Little Hoopers - training invitations not sent yet 

● Pictures: Not scheduled yet. Will get to it. 

● Jam the Gym: Not yet scheduled. 

 

 

 


